
Like you, we are continuously following the CDC’s developments regarding the spread and impact of the 
COVID-19 virus. We are working closely with our partners…particularly PearsonVUe Testing Centers and 
the CFMA. 

The recertification process for CCIFP’s consists of an annual $200 maintenance fee and 72 hours of CPE 
to be completed within a designated three year time frame. Typically all payments are due by March 31, 
2020. This payment is for your certification maintenance through March 31, 2021. For those who have 
plans ending on March 31, 2020, CPE is due on that date. Normally CCIFP certification is revoked due to 
noncompliance. 

The staff and Officers of the ICCIFP recognize the difficulty the current landscape has caused during 
these unprecedented times. We realize that your first priorities are the safety and well-being of your 
families and professional lives. 

Because of the situation we all find ourselves, the ICCIFP is granting ninety day extensions for your 
annual payment and reporting of CPE. The ninety days will conclude July 30, 2020. 

If you must still acquire CPE to meet your requirements, we will accept CPE completed during these 
ninety days for your recertification cycle ending March 31, 2020. Please note this does not extend your 
reporting period, nor can the CPE entered during this ninety day grace period carry over to your new 
recertification plan. 

The ICCIFP Leadership Team wants individuals and businesses to be successful. Now, more than ever, 
your certification is an asset and we want to do what we can to help. The use of this grace period will 
allow CCIFP’s time to adjust their continuing education learning methods due to recent cancellation of 
conferences and live CPE events across the country. There are a number of webinar offerings that 
qualify for CPE during the next 90 days available through the CFMA and other education partners. 

We thank you for your dedication to the profession and your flexibility, understanding and patience as 
we move forward together through this unprecedented situation. Should you have questions, please 
reach out to the ICCIFP team at info@iccifp.org 
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